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INTERNET/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION 

Know What Connects to the Internet and How 
Nowadays even the TV connects to the internet. Make sure you’re aware of which devices your child 
uses connect to the internet, such as their phones, or games consoles. Also, find out how they are 
accessing the internet—is it your connection, a neighbours Wifi or their mobile provider? This will 
affect whether the safety settings you set are being applied. 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Maths Videos 
As you know we are celebrating the NSPCC Number Day on Friday, 3rd February. On the school website 
Miss Leishman, our head of maths, has created some very useful videos which we hope will help 
support you with understanding how we teach maths to your child in school. The guides can also be 
used to support you and your child learning at home; by following the procedural steps and using a 
range of similar resources to those that we use in school. The videos can be found on the Maths page 
of our school website at; 
https://www.eastry.kent.sch.uk/learning/curriculum/maths 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Friday, 27th January - Year 1 Class Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 
Parents and carers of children in Year 1 are invited to join us for their Class Worship which will be held in 
the school hall at 9.00am. 
 

Thursday, 2nd February - Year 3 & 4 Swimming at the Duke of York’s Royal Military 
Swimming Pool 
 

 
Friday, 3rd February - Inspire Day - NSPCC Number Day 
Children may come to school dressed in a number/maths related themed costume if 
they wish for a suggested donation of £1. There will be raffle tickets for sale to win a 
maths game at £1 per strip, and we will be running 10p stalls for the children to take 
part in. All monies raised will be donated to the NSPCC. 
 

Friday, 3rd February  - Year 6 Leaver’s Party Parents’ Meeting at 2.00pm in the Library 
Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to the first meeting to discuss arrangements for the 
Year 6 Leaver’s Party for their children. 

https://www.eastry.kent.sch.uk/learning/curriculum/maths


Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

OTHER COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
Saturday, 28th January - Eastry Beetle Drive 

Eastry village are holding a Beetle Drive on Saturday 28th January at 4pm at Eastry village hall. 
It's a family event, something which all ages will enjoy and there's cash prizes to be won! There will be 
refreshments and soup available to purchase and a Tombola. 
Tickets available at the event £5.00 adults £2.50 children with funds raised going towards Eastry Village 
Hall and Eastry Family Fun Day.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  30.1.2023 

MONDAY   

Ballet (3.30 to 4.15pm) Yes 

TUESDAY   

Dance Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

Home Learning Club (with parent) 

(3.25-4.00pm) Yes 

WEDNESDAY   

Creative Station (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

Netball Club (3.30-4.15pm) Yes 

THURSDAY   

Singing Club (8.00-8.35am) Yes 

Multi-Sports Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

FRIDAY   

Football Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 




